
TWIN BRIDGES IN SEPTEMBER 2018 MEETING MINUTES 

 

Last year Twin Bridges was at it’s worst with heavy rain most of the time we were 
there.  This year we got the opposite—good weather and a great time.  This is the 
time we have our annual meeting so here are the results of that: 
New leadership:  President, sec/treas, and two directors needed to be elected.  The 
following were re-elected and newly elected: 
 

President: Scott Hackett re-elected for another 2 year term 

Vice President: John Cordes—not voted on as he has not finished his first term yet 

Sec/Treas: Ed Jorden—re-elected for another 2 year term 

Director: Ed Fryer—re-elected for another 2 year term 

Director: Dick Grosskropf—elected to replace Bill Blomeley 
 

Dick and his wife, Dawn live outside of Huntley, Montana on the wide open 
prairie.  Dick is a realtor at Dick@MontanaRanches.com  with his office in Billings.   
 

Expo dates for 2019 are June 28, 29, 30 
 

We had new member Jim Quade from Roundup introduced along with new 
members, Weyland Shenck from Bridger and Jessie Marchant and his mother Lynn 
Marchant from Billings Heights.   
 

In other business: It was approved to continue changing the by-laws to become a 
501c3.  The cost may be around $500 and was approved to proceed.   
 

Cultivators are at Deer Lodge and need to be repaired.  We will see if someone at 
Grant Kohrs can help with that. 
  
It was approved to order new shaves for draft and single horse use on the wagons. 
 

Mary Peterson and Lesley Jorden were to look into cost of ordering hats and shirts 
with the MDHMA  logo on them. 
 

Insurance will be purchased again before our next regular meeting.   
 

Rollie has a Manure Spreader, John Deere, for sale: $1000 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 
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